
Stay up to date with the 
mental health stepped 
care service changes
Register now for a virtual session where Northern 
Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN) will 
share the recent codesign findings and details on 
an upcoming process to procure a new network of 
mental health stepped care service providers for 
2024-25.

Across the northern Queensland region, NQPHN 
commissions mental health stepped care services 
to support people with low, moderate, and high 
intensity mental health needs.

In 2022, NQPHN undertook an independent review 
of these services that recommended a redesign 
process focused on improving access, transitions 
in care, and integration. 

Since February 2023, NQPHN has been engaging 
with health professionals and community members 
to codesign a new model of stepped care services, 
including:

• 15 codesign workshops
• three GP focus groups
• more than 25 meetings with a range of 

stakeholders

Tuesday 8 August, 8am-10am

If you would like more information, or to book a shorter meeting at a time 
that suits you, please contact MHAODplanning@nqphn.com.au

Have your 
say!

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

In August we’ll share a final snapshot of our 
findings from codesign, and details on an 

upcoming process to procure a new network of 
mental health stepped care service providers. The 

new service model will commence 1 July 2024

Wednesday 9 August, 12pm-2pm

Thursday 10 August, 5pm-7pm
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